
From: James Hughes
To: Sarah Anderson
Subject: 2020-046534: Erith, Christ Church
Date: 12 August 2020 16:05:39

Dear Sarah
 
Thanks for this consultation. I confirm we do not wish to comment on it
 
All best

James

James Hughes
Senior Conservation Adviser
The Victorian Society
1 Priory Gardens
London W4 1TT  

Telephone 020 8747 5892
victoriansociety.org.uk
Sign up for our newsletter!

 
The Victorian Society is the national charity campaigning for the Victorian and Edwardian historic environment.
Registered Charity No. 1081435. Company limited by guarantee. Registered in England No. 3940996. Registered office as above.
This email (and any attachments) is intended solely for the individual(s) to whom addressed. It may contain confidential and/or
legally privileged information. Any statement or opinions therein are not necessarily those of The Victorian Society unless
specifically stated. Any unauthorised use, disclosure or copying is prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify
the sender and delete it from your system. Security and reliability of the e-mail and attachments are not guaranteed. You must take
full responsibility for virus checking.

 

 

mailto:churches@victoriansociety.org.uk
mailto:Sarah.Anderson@rochester.anglican.org
https://confirmsubscription.com/h/j/F798286DBC9E7D56
https://www.facebook.com/thevicsoc
https://twitter.com/thevicsoc

